
 

2nd May 2024 
 
Ref: Year7ParentsEvening 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 7 Progress Evening – Thursday 23rd May 2024 
 
I hope that this letter finds you safe and well. I would like to invite you to our Year 7 Progress Evening on 
Thursday 23rd May 2024, 4pm – 7pm. This event will provide you with the opportunity to review your 
child’s engagement in Year 7 and their current working grades towards their end of year targets.  
 
During the evening, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers to establish their 
current working level and look at how we can all support them in progressing even further towards their 
target grades. This will provide a fantastic opportunity for you to discuss your son/daughter’s progress and 
better understand their strengths and areas for development within subjects, ensuring that they are making 
positive progress. Progress Tutors will also be available to provide updates around attendance, behaviour 
and attitude to learning.  
 
For this Progress Evening, face to face appointments in school will be available from 4pm - 7pm.  
 
As of 6th May, you will be able to book your appointments for this evening.  You will be required to book 
your appointment(s) with your child’s progress tutor through our online appointment booking system on 
Edulink, under the parents evening tab – this appointment will be 5 minutes long.  
 
If there are no available appointments for a required teacher, please email the department you wish to 
speak i.e., English@thegrangeacademy.co.uk. Alternatively, you may wish to contact the school and 
request a call back from the required teacher. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, or you have difficulty accessing Edulink One, please contact the 
school office who will discuss this with you further. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Mr C I’Anson  
Progress Leader for Year 7 
 
 
 


